Debra Thompson

From:

lynch1@gci.net

Sent:

Friday, February 19, 2021 12:43 PM

To:

Assembly

Subject:

Comments on mandate updates for the February 23 Assembly meeting.

Mayor and Assembly Members,

I urge you to update and pass all the mandates to be considered at the February 23 Assembly meeting. These mandates, particularly the intra and interstate testing mandates, are critical to keeping Petersburg safe from a Covid-19 outbreak and a big part of the reason that we haven't yet seen a serious outbreak.

Thank you, Brian Lynch